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BACKGROUND INFORMATION
Utilizing the well-established Data Request System, the Board of Governors Office of the Inspector General (OIGC) electronically receives from State University System (SUS) institutions audited financial statements and Internal Revenue Service Form 990s for  SUS Direct Support Organizations, Health Services Support Organizations, Faculty Practice Plans, and Self-Insurance Plans.  OIGC staff review each report to identify adverse trends.  The list provided in the agenda materials contains examples of the kinds of reports submitted by universities for review.
With the Board’s approval of BOG Regulation 1.001, University Board of Trustees Powers and Duties, the OIGC will now include university internal audit reports in addition to university audited financial statements and Form 990s.  The OIGC disseminated an official request to all SUS institutions for submission of their final internal audit reports on a quarterly basis, using the well-established Data Request System.  Like the audited financial statements, university internal audit reports will be reviewed by the Board’s Inspector General to identify adverse trends.
Supporting Documentation Included:
List of University Direct Support Organizations, et al. and Data Request Memo for University Internal Audit Reports
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Mr. Derry Harper, Inspector General and Director of Compliance
